
September 2024

Dear Friends,

As our sons begin their next adventure, we are reminded of the strong 
foundation that Jesuit provides in their ongoing formation as Men for 
Others. We hoped when we moved from St. Louis the summer before 
Jack’s freshman year that his experience at Jesuit would parallel all the 
wonderful things we had heard. After all, Jack had always planned on 
attending St. Louis University High School – the Jesuit school where his 
dad, uncles, and cousins attended. Looking back three months after our 
son walked across the stage at commencement and we are proud to share 
that Jesuit Dallas exceeded all expectations!

Jack benefitted greatly from his experience at Jesuit, so much of which 
was the result of the community’s wonderful generosity. The commitment 
to, and belief in the School’s mission, affords Jesuit the ability to attract 
and retain tremendous teachers and staff who put incredible care into 
developing our sons into the men they become. Our son was also 
influenced by Jesuit alumni, who set public and daily examples of what 
it means to truly be a Man for Others. We have been thrilled to see Jack 
begin to live that mantra through the help of his teachers, coaches, 
mentors, and friends.

There are many wonderful aspects of Jesuit, and one of the most 
significant points of distinction is the combination of a best-in-class 
education with an emphasis on service and community. We strongly 
believe that education changes lives and wish to see Jesuit continue 
to provide generous financial aid opportunities to those who might not 
otherwise be able to make the financial commitment required to send their 
sons to a private, Catholic school.

We love that Jack’s and our connection to Jesuit will continue. We also 
know that more opportunities to learn, serve, and build friendships lie 
ahead for our family as part of this loving and vibrant community, and we 
seek your partnership in helping to keep Jesuit accessible through the 
More Than Four appeal.

Thank you and kindest regards,

Amy and Jim Schwetz 
Parents of Jack ’24  



STILL HAVE QUESTIONS? 
Scan the QR code to visit www.jesuitdallas.org/morethanfour for more information or 

contact Joelle Abi-Habib (jabi-habib@jesuitcp.org / 972-387-8700 x 335).

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

WHAT IS THE MORE THAN FOUR APPEAL? 
More Than Four is the parents of graduates, grandparents and friends portion of our annual giving program and is designed 
to offset annual operating expenses and bolster Jesuit’s endowment. More Than Four gives our parents of graduates, 
grandparents and friends the opportunity to continue supporting the incredible mission that is Jesuit, ensuring that tuition 
remains accessible for all young men of achievement and character.

“

Amy and Jim Schwetz 
Parents of Jack ’24 and Ellie (UA ’27)

WHY SHOULD I GIVE?
There are many opportunities to support Jesuit, however More Than Four is the primary fundraising opportunity of the year 
for parents of graduates, grandparents and friends, and is vital to the annual operating budget and endowment. Gifts to 
Jesuit are tax-deductible and enable programs and opportunities beyond those covered by tuition alone. 

Athletics

Campus Ministry

Financial Aid

Performing Arts

IS OUR GIFT TAX-DEDUCTIBLE?
All contributions are fully tax-deductible. 

HOW DO I MAKE MY PLEDGE OR GIFT? 
There are many ways to make your pledge or gift, including the enclosed pledge card, online, or by giving us a call. Gifts 
can be made by check, credit card, and through stock or wire transfer. If you’re interested in doubling your gift, many 
employers will match charitable contributions made by their employees. To find out if your company has a matching gift 
program, visit our website or ask your HR department. 

WHAT DOES MY GIFT SUPPORT?
Extracurriculars & Clubs

Faculty & Staff

Service & Justice

Tuition Control
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